01 | KINGS & SPIES
HEIRLOOM SERIES | 8% ABV

Victorian by provenance, Kings & Spies is a
cider fit for royalty or rogues. Crafted
from King apples, Northern Spies and other
apples of mysterious lineage, this off-dry
cider is crowd-sourced and community-minded
to the core. A portion of proceeds supports
Growing Chefs, a program which educates BC
families about growing and preparing
healthy food. Kings & Spies pairs with
everything from crispy potato chips to
chicken salad and complex seafood dishes

TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Gently effervescent, light straw in colour,
bright
Aromas & Flavours:
Reminiscent of Prosecco; delicate; hint of
floral and herbaceous notes
Acidity/Sweetness:
Mellowed acidity, off-dry
Mouthfeel:
Minimal astringency, slight creaminess

02 | PIPPINS
HEIRLOOM SERIES | 9.5% ABV

Juicy, expressive, and playful on the
tongue, Pippins reveals why cider was North
America’s favourite drink before
prohibition. Pippins is an example of a New
England style of cider that was meant to be
as strong and robust as North America’s
pioneers. Pippins features pineapple and
confectionery notes and is incredibly food
friendly. It fits just about every occasion
and its crisp bite will pair perfectly with
everything from steak and salad to spicy
curries
TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Effervescent, warm straw in colour, clear,
bright
Aromas & Flavours:
Citrus, apple, pear, lemongrass, pineapple,
confectionary
Acidity/Sweetness:
Intense acidity, balanced by slight
residual sweetness
Mouthfeel:
Crisp, sharp to the tongue

03 | BRAMBLE BUBBLY
CANADIAN INVASION SERIES | 9.9% ABV

The mighty blackberry is a tenacious
invader of Vancouver Island orchards, but a
touch of its sun-soaked sweetness added to
apple cider makes for a sinfully delicious
blushing semi-dry sparkling cider. Bramble
Bubbly combines the best of BC cider apples
with wild local blackberries. Vancouver
Island’s native species is called ‘The
Trailing Wild Blackberry,’ a cousin of the
Himalayan Blackberry

TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Sparkling rosé
Aromas & Flavours:
Green apple, orchard leaves, blackberries,
confectionery notes
Acidity/Sweetness:
Tart and balanced with residual sweetness
Mouthfeel:
Sharp yet smooth with minimal tannins, long
and viscous finish

04 | CHERRY LANE
CANADIAN INVASION SERIES | 9.9% ABV

Victoria is known for its cherry trees for
good reason – their blossoms herald the
beginning of spring as they festoon city
boulevards. With Cherry Lane, we raise a
glass to their less showy cousins – Bitter
Cherry, Choke Cherry and Pin Cherry – all
native to BC. As part of our Canadian
Invasion Series, proceeds from Cherry Lane
draw attention to invasive species and the
threat they pose to farms and natural areas

TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Deep rose with amber notes
Aromas & Flavours:
Cherries and apple skins
Acidity/Sweetness:
Semi-sweet, balanced with sour cherry
acidity
Mouthfeel:
Gently effervescent, smooth with minimal
tannins, long finish

05 | POMONA
FORTIFIED SERIES | 17% ABV

Named for the Roman Goddess of Apples, Our
Pomona is crafted as an iced cideR. We
first concentrating the natural sugars of
late harvest certified organic crabapples
through freezing the juice. A cool
fermentation, using a Sauterne yeast, is
followed by a two-year aging process in
stainless steel to achieve a silky
mouthfeel and soft fruit notes of apricot
and peach. Both the acidity and alcohol are
high to balance the confectionery flavours.
Truly a cider fit for a deity
TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Amber
Aromas & Flavours:
Confectionary notes with hints of orange,
apricots, and cloves
Acidity/Sweetness:
Balanced, intense concentration of
sweetness and acidity
Mouthfeel:
Still, viscous, rich, long sweet finish

06 | RASPBERRY ANNE
FORTIFIED SERIES | 17% ABV

Raspberry Anne is inspired by the
imaginative, talkative, red-haired
protagonist of the Canadian novel, Anne of
Green Gables. Assertive notes of raspberry,
apple and oak end with a luscious, velvety
finish. A west coast libation inspired by
an east coast lass, we raise a glass to the
Maritimer who once said bright red drinks
“taste twice as good as any other colour”.
Best enjoyed with dessert or a cheese
plate! Try this cider with dark chocolate,
soft cheeses or vanilla ice cream

TASTING NOTES

Appearance:
Crimson
Aromas & Flavours:
Raspberry, apple and oak
Acidity/Sweetness:
Balanced, intense concentration of
sweetness and acidity
Mouthfeel:
Still, sweet, viscous, rich, long warm
finish
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